

Dear Compassionate Friend,

It is that time of year again when we turn our focus on Christmas. We want to thank you for your interest in supporting our children and youth at Christmas time.

Because of donors like you, we are able to provide Christmas for the kids and for many it will be a Christmas like they have never experienced before. A Christmas with gifts but most importantly a Christmas where the story of Jesus' birth is told and the love of God is shown!

Feel free to check out the Q & A information sheet as well as the general wish list for our campus. Please contact our office at 501.262.1660 or info@compactfamilyservices.org for any questions.

It is a blessing to know that you stand behind us in the concern and compassion for the children placed here at Hillcrest. Please know that all of us at COMPACT Family Services pray that the Lord will richly bless you and your loved ones this 2017 Christmas.

Sincerely,

Jay Mooney

**Executive Director**